
Coming Spring-Summer 2021

New
Maternal
Health
Initiatives

Fourth Trimester Initiative
Birth Facilities engaged in the Kansas Perinatal Quality Collaborative (KPQC) are enrolling in the Fourth 
Trimester Initiative now! Be watching for more information to come on how Local Public Health MCH 
Programs can be involved. For more information, please contact Kasey Sorell at Kasey.E.Sorell@ks.gov.

Maternal Warning Signs Initiative
Be on the lookout for a “Save-the-Date” announcement coming soon for the Maternal Warning Signs 
Initiative Kick-Off Webinar! Local MCH Service Providers will play a crucial role in providing patient 
education and engaging community partners in this important work. For more information, please  
contact Stephanie Wolf at Stephanie.Wolf@ks.gov.

Free training and technical assistance,  as well as a 
variety of resources,  will be provided!

In Partnership with:

Kansas Perinatal
Community Collaboratives
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